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Neem
When Alexandra ("Bo") Fuller was home in
Zambia a few years ago, visiting her parents
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for Christmas, she asked her father about a
nearby banana farmer who was known for being
a "tough bugger." Her father's response was a
warning to steer clear of him; he told Bo:
"Curiosity scribbled the cat." Nonetheless,
Fuller began her strange friendship with the
man she calls K, a white African and veteran
of the Rhodesian war. With the same fiercely
beautiful prose that won her acclaim for
Don't Let's Go to the Dogs Tonight, Fuller
here recounts her friendship with K. K is,
seemingly, a man of contradictions: tattooed,
battle scarred, and weathered by farm work,
he is a lion of a man, feral and bulletproof.
Yet he is also a born-again Christian, given
to weeping when he recollects his failed
romantic life, and more than anything else
welling up inside with memories of battle.
For his war, like all wars, was a brutal one,
marked by racial strife, jungle battles,
unimaginable tortures, and the murdering of
innocent civilians—and K, like all the
veterans of the war, has blood on his hands.
Driven by K's memories, Fuller and K decide
to enter the heart of darkness in the most
literal way—by traveling from Zambia through
Zimbabwe (formerly Rhodesia) and Mozambique
to visit the scenes of the war and to meet
other veterans. It is a strange journey into
the past, one marked at once by somber
reflections and odd humor and featuring
characters such as Mapenga, a fellow veteran
who lives with his pet lion on a little
island in the middle of a lake and is known
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to cope with his personal demons by refusing
to speak for days on end. What results from
Fuller's journey is a remarkably unbiased and
unsentimental glimpse of men who have killed,
mutilated, tortured, and scrambled to survive
during wartime and who now must attempt to
live with their past and live past their
sins. In these men, too, we get a glimpse of
life in Africa, a land that besets its
creatures with pests, plagues, and natural
disasters, making the people there at once
more hardened and more vulnerable than
elsewhere. Scribbling the Cat is an
engrossing and haunting look at war, Africa,
and the lines of sanity.

Quinine
A rich and wonderful history of quinine – the
cure for malaria.

The Miraculous Fever-Tree: Malaria,
Medicine and the Cure that Changed the
World (Text Only)

Handbook of African Medicinal Plants,
Second Edition
Malaria is a devastating disease that kills
over a million children every year.
Resistance to many of the most potent and
affordable drugs has led to a renewed need
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for new antimalarials therapeutics. The tools
of combinatorial synthesis were used to
create several libraries of quinoline
compounds with diversity at various positions
around the 4-aminoquinoline scaffold. The
structure-activity relationships for both the
quinoline ring and basic side chains were
defined based on in vitro activity against
multiple strains of Plasmodium falciparum.
Substitutions around the quinoline ring did
not lead to substantial gains in activity
against the drug-resistant W2 parasite
strain. Conversely, the addition of
substituents to the terminal nitrogen in the
basic side chain led to several compounds
with potent activities against drug-resistant
parasite strains. In particular, the addition
of an aromatic group with a hydrogen-bond
accepting functional group led to several
compounds with IC50 values less than 10 nM
against the drug-resistant W2 strain of P.
falciparum. This series of potent compounds
was found to have poor metabolic stability,
but conversion of the tertiary amine side
chain into an analogous secondary amine, led
to a set of potent and metabolically stable
lead compounds.

Neem
Literally Italian for "bad air," malaria once
plagued Rome, tropical trade routes and
colonial ventures into India and South
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America and the disease has no known antidote
aside from the therapeutic effects of the
"miraculous" quinine. This first book from
journalist Honigsbaum is a rousing history of
the search for febrifuge or, more
specifically, the rare red cinchona tree, the
bark from which quinine is derived.

The Miraculous Fever-tree

The Epic History of Biology
Jean Marie Latour is a bishop who has been
tasked with establishing the Roman Catholic
church in New Mexico, which has just
officially become a part of the United
States. After a treacherous year-long journey
to reach New Mexico, Latour finds some of the
Mexican religious leaders less than
welcoming. Intent on his goal, Latour works
for the remainder of his life to build a
solid religious foundation in the fledgling
territory. Willa Cather was inspired to write
Death Comes for the Archbishop by the life of
Archbishop Jean-Baptiste Lamy who established
the Saint Francis Cathedral in New Mexico
between 1869 and 1886. HarperPerennial
Classics brings great works of literature to
life in digital format, upholding the highest
standards in ebook production and celebrating
reading in all its forms. Look for more
titles in the HarperPerennial Classics
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collection to build your digital library.
Mosquito
Relates the story of a U.S. airman who
survived when his bomber crashed into the sea
during World War II, spent forty-seven days
adrift in the ocean before being rescued by
the Japanese Navy, and was held as a prisoner
until the end of the war.

Battling Malaria
Now in paperback--a fascinating work of
popular science from a world-renowned expert
on mosquitoes and a prize-winning reporter.
In this lively and comprehensive portrait of
the mosquito, its role in history, and its
threat to mankind, Spielman and D'Antonio
take a mosquito's-eye view of nature and man.
They show us how mosquitoes breed, live,
mate, and die, and introduce us to their
enemies, both natural and man-made. The
authors present tragic and often grotesque
examples of how the mosquito has insinuated
itself into human history, from the malaria
that devastated invaders of ancient Rome to
the current widespread West Nile fever panic.
Filled with little-known facts and remarkable
anecdotes that bring this tiny being into
larger focus, Mosquito offers fascinating,
alarming, and convincing evidence that the
sooner we get to know this pesky insect, the
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better off we'll be.
Evaluation of Novel 4-aminoquinolines
for Treatment of Drug-resistant Malaria
"Henry Hobhouse takes six commercials plants
- sugar, tea, cotton, the potato, quinine and
the coca plant - and shows how man's need, or
greed, for these products has changed the
face of history and shaped destinies.".

Just the Tonic
Water reflects culture. This book is a
detailed analysis of hydrological change in
Australia’s largest inland waterway in
Australia, the Gippsland Lakes in Victoria,
in the first 70 years of white settlement.
Following air, water is our primal need.
Unlike many histories, this book looks at the
entire hydrological cycle in one place,
rather than focusing on one bit. Deftly
weaving threads from history, hydrology and
psychology into one, Following the Water
explores not just what settlers did to the
waterscape, but probes their motivation for
doing so. By combining unlikely elements
together such as swamp drainage, water
proofing techniques and temperance lobbying,
the book reveals a web of perceptions about
how water ‘should be’. With this laid clear,
we can ask how different we are from our
colonial forebears.
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The Cambridge History of Medicine
Describes the contributions of such pioneers
in bacteriology as ANtony Leeuwenhoek, Louis
Pasteur and Paul Ehrlich.

The Life of Charles Ledger (1818-1905)
A fascinating and shocking historical exposé,
The Malaria Project is the story of America's
secret mission to combat malaria during World
War II—a campaign modeled after a German
project which tested experimental drugs on
men gone mad from syphilis. American war
planners, foreseeing the tactical need for a
malaria drug, recreated the German model,
then grew it tenfold. Quickly becoming the
biggest and most important medical initiative
of the war, the project tasked dozens of the
country’s top research scientists and
university labs to find a treatment to remedy
half a million U.S. troops incapacitated by
malaria. Spearheading the new U.S. effort was
Dr. Lowell T. Coggeshall, the son of a poor
Indiana farmer whose persistent drive and
curiosity led him to become one of the most
innovative thinkers in solving the malaria
problem. He recruited private corporations,
such as today's Squibb and Eli Lilly, and the
nation’s best chemists out of Harvard and
Johns Hopkins to make novel compounds that
skilled technicians tested on birds. Giants
in the field of clinical research, including
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the future NIH director James Shannon, then
tested the drugs on mental health patients
and convicted criminals—including infamous
murderer Nathan Leopold. By 1943, a dozen
strains of malaria brought home in the veins
of sick soldiers were injected into these
human guinea pigs for drug studies. After
hundreds of trials and many deaths, they
found their “magic bullet,” but not in a U.S.
laboratory. America 's best weapon against
malaria, still used today, was captured in
battle from the Nazis. Called chloroquine, it
went on to save more lives than any other
drug in history. Karen M. Masterson, a
journalist turned malaria researcher,
uncovers the complete story behind this dark
tale of science, medicine and war.
Illuminating, riveting and surprising, The
Malaria Project captures the ethical perils
of seeking treatments for disease while
ignoring the human condition.

The Evolution of Modern Medicine
The field's bestselling reference, updated
with the latest tools, data, techniques, and
the latest recommendations from the Second
Panel on Cost-Effectiveness in Health and
Medicine Cost-Effectiveness Analysis in
Health is a practical introduction to the
tools, methods, and procedures used worldwide
to perform cost-effective research. Covering
every aspect of a complete cost-effectiveness
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analysis, this book shows you how to find
which data you need, where to find it, how to
analyze it, and how to prepare a high-quality
report for publication. Designed for the
classroom or the individual learner, the
material is presented in simple and
accessible language for those who lack a
biostatistics or epidemiology background, and
each chapter includes real-world examples and
"tips and tricks" that highlight key
information. Exercises throughout allow you
to test your understanding with practical
application, and the companion website
features downloadable data sets for students,
as well as lecture slides and a test bank for
instructors. This new third edition contains
new discussion on meta-analysis and advanced
modeling techniques, a long worked example
using visual modeling software TreeAge Pro,
and updated recommendations from the U.S.
Public Health Service's Panel on CostEffectiveness in Health and Medicine. This is
the second printing of the 3rd Edition, which
has been corrected and revised for 2018 to
reflect the latest standards and methods.
Cost-effectiveness analysis is used to
evaluate medical interventions worldwide, in
both developed and developing countries. This
book provides process-specific instruction in
a concise, structured format to give you a
robust working knowledge of common methods
and techniques. Develop a thoroughly fleshedout research project Work accurately with
costs, probabilities, and models Calculate
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life expectancy and quality-adjusted life
years Prepare your study and your data for
publication Comprehensive analysis skills are
essential for students seeking careers in
public health, medicine, biomedical research,
health economics, health policy, and more.
Cost-Effectiveness Analysis in Health walks
you through the process from a real-world
perspective to help you build a skillset
that's immediately applicable in the field.

The Fever Tree And Other Stories
The landmark exploration of economic
prosperity and how the world can escape from
extreme poverty for the world's poorest
citizens, from one of the world's most
renowned economists Hailed by Time as one of
the world's hundred most influential people,
Jeffrey D. Sachs is renowned for his work
around the globe advising economies in
crisis. Now a classic of its genre, The End
of Poverty distills more than thirty years of
experience to offer a uniquely informed
vision of the steps that can transform
impoverished countries into prosperous ones.
Marrying vivid storytelling with rigorous
analysis, Sachs lays out a clear conceptual
map of the world economy. Explaining his own
work in Bolivia, Russia, India, China, and
Africa, he offers an integrated set of
solutions to the interwoven economic,
political, environmental, and social problems
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that challenge the world's poorest countries.
Ten years after its initial publication, The
End of Poverty remains an indispensible and
influential work. In this 10th anniversary
edition, Sachs presents an extensive new
foreword assessing the progress of the past
decade, the work that remains to be done, and
how each of us can help. He also looks ahead
across the next fifteen years to 2030, the
United Nations' target date for ending
extreme poverty, offering new insights and
recommendations. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

Microbe Hunters

The Fever Trail
Tonic water elicits images of sparkling
drinks and stirred concoctions, but it has a
history that reaches beyond the bar. Its
roots go back centuries, starting with the
Andes and the cinchona tree, and it had its
start as a natural medicine instead of as a
tasty mixer. Quinine, tonic water's signature
ingredient, was once used to treat Malaria
and is still used by some to soothe leg
cramps. From the Quechua people and Spanish
colonists, to French chemists and British
officers, the journey from botanical
discovery to cocktail staple is a fascinating
story. Just the Tonic is an accessible yet
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informative history of tonic water, written
by leading experts from the Royal Botanic
Gardens, Kew--which is home to one of the
largest collections in the world of historic
cinchona. It takes us through the discovery
and development of quinine and its eventual
meeting with sparkling water. It also
introduces us to the basic botany and
development of the cinchona tree. The iconic
gin and tonic cocktail is not forgotten in
these pages. The authors look at the changing
role of the drink, tracing the rise and fall,
and rise again, of cocktails straight from
officers' messes of British India, the art
deco cocktail bars of the 1920s, through to
the Mad Men era and the recent resurgence of
gin as a drink of choice. A final chapter on
cocktail recipes provides instructions on how
to make delicious alcoholic and nonalcoholic
drinks using an array of different tonics and
spirits. Mixed into the book are
reproductions of stunning historical artwork,
posters, and photographs. This is the first
authoritative book on the history and role of
tonic water, making it the perfect addition
to both bookshelves and bar carts.

The Andean Wonder Drug

Green Health
A rich and wonderful history of quinine -Page 13/31
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the cure for malaria. In the summer of 1623,
ten cardinals and hundreds of their
attendants, engaged in electing a new Pope,
died from the 'mal'aria' or 'bad air' of the
Roman marshes. Their choice, Pope Urban VIII,
determined that a cure should be found for
the fever that was the scourge of the
Mediterranean, northern Europe and America,
and in 1631 a young Jesuit apothecarist in
Peru sent to the Old World a cure that had
been found in the New -- where the disease
was unknown. The cure was quinine, an
alkaloid made of the bitter red bark of the
cinchona tree, which grows in the Andes. Both
disease and cure have an extraordinary
history. Malaria badly weakened the Roman
Empire. It killed thousands of British troops
fighting Napoleon during the Walcheren raid
on Holland in 1809 and many soldiers on both
sides of the American Civil War. It turned
back many of the travellers who explored west
Africa and brought the building of the Panama
Canal to a standstill. When, after a thousand
years, a cure was finally found, Europe's
Protestants, among them Oliver Cromwell, who
suffered badly from malaria, feared it was
nothing more than a Popish poiso well as
hitherto undiscovered documents in Peru,
Fiammetta Rocco describes the ravages of the
disease, the quest of the three Englishmen
who smuggled cinchona seeds out of South
America, the way quinine opened the door to
Western imperial adventure in Asia, Africa
and beyond, and why, even today, quinine
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grown in the eastern Congo still saves so
many people suffering from malaria.

In Darkest England
Katie was a normal American teenager when she
decided to explore the possibility of
voluntary work overseas. She temporarily
'quit life' to serve in Uganda for a year
before going to college. However, returning
to 'normal' became impossible and Katie 'quit
life' - college, designer clothes, her little
yellow convertible and her boyfriend - for
good, remaining in Uganda. In the early days
she felt as though she were trying to empty
the ocean with an eyedropper, but has learnt
that she is not called to change the world in
itself, but to change the world for one
person at a time. By the age of 22 Katie had
adopted 14 girls and founded Amizima
Ministries which currently has sponsors for
over 600 children and a feeding program for
Uganda's poorest citizens - so it is no
wonder she feels Jesus wrecked her life,
shattered it to pieces, and put it back
together making it more beautiful than it was
before.

Cost-Effectiveness Analysis in Health
Malaria comes from the Italian word Mal'aria
or bad air. For centuries malaria killed
millions - Alexander the Great was one of its
Page 15/31

Read Book The Miraculous Fever Tree Malaria
And The Quest For A Cure That Changed The
World
better-known victims - and its debilitating
effects have been linked to the demise of
ancient Greece and the Roman Empire. The
traditional remedies of bloodletting killed
off many who may have been spared by the
fevers.

Epitome of the History of Medicine
Surrounding the war with an aura of nostalgia
both fosters the delusion that war can cure
our social ills and makes us strong again,
and weakens confidence in our ability to act
effectively in our own time."—Journal of
Military History

The Malaria Project
Neem is a fascinating tree. On the one hand,
it seems to be one of the most promising of
all plants and may eventually benefit every
person on the planet. Probably no other
yields as many strange and varied products or
has as many exploitable by-products. Indeed,
as foreseen by some scientists, this plant
may usher in a new era in pest control,
provide millions with inexpensive medicines,
cut down the rate of human population growth,
and perhaps even reduce erosion,
deforestation, and the excessive temperature
of an overheated globe.On the other hand,
that all remains only a vague promise.
Although the enthusiasm may be justified, it
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is largely founded on empirical or anecdotal
evidence. Our purpose here is to marshal the
various facts about this little-known
species, to help illuminate its future
promise, and to speed realization of its
potential.This report has been produced by
the National Research Council particularly
for nonspecialists such as government
ministers, research directors, university
students, private voluntary organizations,
and entrepreneurs. It is intended as an
economic development document, not a
scientific monograph.

The End of Poverty
Green Health: An A-to-Z Guide examines the
green movement within the contexts of
personal health and the healthcare industry,
focusing on consumer lifestyles and how they
affect resource conservation, pollution
prevention, and environmental management. The
scope of the title involves the societal
goals of protecting human health and reducing
the ecological footprint of healthcare. With
approximately 150 signed entries written from
global viewpoints by university professors
and experts, Green Health: An A-to-Z Guide
explores topics ranging from ecologically
sustainable pharmaceuticals to the health
risks of fossil fuels, biological stressors,
the precautionary principle and wellness,
organic food and health, hazardous waste,
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drinking water, the greening of healthcare,
and more. Vivid photographs, searchable
hyperlinks, numerous cross references, an
extensive resource guide, and a clear,
accessible writing style make the Green
Society volumes ideal for classroom use as
well as for research.

The Mosquito
**The instant New York Times bestseller.**
*An international bestseller.* “Hugely
impressive, a major work.”—NPR A pioneering
and groundbreaking work of narrative
nonfiction that offers a dramatic new
perspective on the history of humankind,
showing how through millennia, the mosquito
has been the single most powerful force in
determining humanity’s fate Why was gin and
tonic the cocktail of choice for British
colonists in India and Africa? What does
Starbucks have to thank for its global
domination? What has protected the lives of
popes for millennia? Why did Scotland
surrender its sovereignty to England? What
was George Washington's secret weapon during
the American Revolution? The answer to all
these questions, and many more, is the
mosquito. Across our planet since the dawn of
humankind, this nefarious pest, roughly the
size and weight of a grape seed, has been at
the frontlines of history as the grim reaper,
the harvester of human populations, and the
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ultimate agent of historical change. As the
mosquito transformed the landscapes of
civilization, humans were unwittingly
required to respond to its piercing impact
and universal projection of power. The
mosquito has determined the fates of empires
and nations, razed and crippled economies,
and decided the outcome of pivotal wars,
killing nearly half of humanity along the
way. She (only females bite) has dispatched
an estimated 52 billion people from a total
of 108 billion throughout our relatively
brief existence. As the greatest purveyor of
extermination we have ever known, she has
played a greater role in shaping our human
story than any other living thing with which
we share our global village. Imagine for a
moment a world without deadly mosquitoes, or
any mosquitoes, for that matter? Our history
and the world we know, or think we know,
would be completely unrecognizable. Driven by
surprising insights and fast-paced
storytelling, The Mosquito is the
extraordinary untold story of the mosquito’s
reign through human history and her indelible
impact on our modern world order.

The Fever
Malaria is one of the commonest infectious
disease that affects mankind. Every year
thousands of people suffer from this disease
all over the world. This book explains the
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onset and prevalance of the disease, its
control and management. It offers description
of malaria with its signs and symptoms so
that one can easily diagnose it at an early
stage and can thereby get prompt treatment.
It describes accurate rapid diagnostic tests
and treatment of malaria with conventional
line and with alternative therapy as well. It
also contains preventive measures to help
checking the spread of malaria, with special
measures for travellers.

Kisses from Katie
In the eighteenth century, malaria was a
prevalent and deadly disease, and the only
effective treatment was found in the Andean
forests of Spanish America: a medicinal bark
harvested from cinchona trees that would
later give rise to the antimalarial drug
quinine. In 1751, the Spanish Crown asserted
control over the production and distribution
of this medicament by establishing a royal
reserve of “fever trees” in Quito. Through
this pilot project, the Crown pursued a new
vision of imperialism informed by science and
invigorated through commerce. But ultimately
this project failed, much like the broader
imperial reforms that it represented. Drawing
on extensive archival research, Matthew
Crawford explains why, showing how indigenous
healers, laborers, merchants, colonial
officials, and creole elites contested
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European science and thwarted imperial reform
by asserting their authority to speak for the
natural world. The Andean Wonder Drug uses
the story of cinchona bark to demonstrate how
the imperial politics of knowledge in the
Spanish Atlantic ultimately undermined
efforts to transform European science into a
tool of empire.

The Miraculous Fever-tree
This book examines how and why British
imperial rule shaped scientific knowledge
about malaria and its cures in nineteenthcentury India. This title is also available
as Open Access.

Defeat Malaria
Quinine: The Jesuits discovered it. The
Protestants feared it. The British vied with
the Dutch for it, and the Nazis seized it.
Because of quinine, medicine, warfare, and
exploration were changed forever. For more
than one thousand years, there was no cure
for malaria. In 1623, after ten cardinals and
hundreds of their attendants died in Rome
while electing Urban VII the new pope, he
announced that a cure must be found. He
encouraged Jesuit priests establishing new
missions in Asia and in South America to
learn everything they could about how the
local people treated the disease, and in
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1631, an apothecarist in Peru named Agostino
Salumbrino dispatched a new miracle to Rome.
The cure was quinine, an alkaloid made from
the bitter red bark of the cinchona tree.
From the quest of the Englishmen who smuggled
cinchona seeds out of South America to the
way in which quinine opened the door to
Western imperial adventure in Asia, Africa,
and beyond, and to malaria's effects even
today, award-winning author Fiammetta Rocco
deftly chronicles the story of this
historically ravenous disease.

Scribbling the Cat
Chronicles the search for and use of
medicines to conquer malaria, one of the
world’s most devastating and debilitating
infectious diseases: • Examines drug
treatments past and present; how they came in
to being and how they have been used or
abused • Examines how the drugs act and how
the parasite is able to fight back • Focuses
on understanding the problem of drug
resistance and how its effects can be
thwarted

Magic Bullets to Conquer Malaria
Used in India for more than 4,000 years, neem
is a powerful blood purifier, anti-viral
agent, and immune system enhancer.
Page 22/31

Read Book The Miraculous Fever Tree Malaria
And The Quest For A Cure That Changed The
World
Living Hell
In recent years, malaria has emerged as a
cause célèbre for voguish philanthropists.
Bill Gates, Bono, and Laura Bush are only a
few of the personalities who have lent their
names—and opened their pocketbooks—in hopes
of curing the disease. Still, in a time when
every emergent disease inspires waves of
panic, why aren't we doing more to eradicate
one of our oldest foes? And how does a
parasitic disease that we've known how to
prevent for more than a century still infect
500 million people every year, killing nearly
1 million of them? In The Fever, the
journalist Sonia Shah sets out to answer
these questions, delivering a timely,
inquisitive chronicle of the illness and its
influence on human lives. Through the
centuries, she finds, we've invested our
hopes in a panoply of drugs and technologies,
and invariably those hopes have been dashed.
From the settling of the New World to the
construction of the Panama Canal, through
wars and the advances of the Industrial
Revolution, Shah tracks malaria's jagged
ascent and the tragedies in its wake,
revealing a parasite every bit as persistent
as the insects that carry it. With
distinguished prose and original reporting
from Panama, Malawi, Cameroon, India, and
elsewhere, The Fever captures the curiously
fascinating, devastating history of this longPage 23/31
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standing thorn in the side of humanity.
Unbroken
Based on the Silliman Lectures delivered at
Yale in 1913, this book remained unfinished
at Osler's death. He requested in his will
that it and his other unfinished works not be
published. However, it was prepared for
publication by Harvey Cushing, Archibald
Malloch and others. Garrison said it is one
of the most interesting short histories of
medicine, written in Osler's charming style,
an excellent book to begin the study of
medical history.

Why Forests? Why Now?
The search for our elusive human origins and
an understanding of the mysteries of the
human body have challenged the most
inquisitive and imaginative thinkers from
Egyptian times through the twentieth century.
In The Epic History of Biology, Anthony
Serafini - a distinguished philosopher and
historian of science - regales the reader
with the triumphs and failures of the
geniuses of the life sciences. The subtleties
of the animal kingdom - anatomy, zoology, and
reproduction - along with the complexities of
the plant kingdom, have fascinated humanity
as far back as 5000 years ago. Astounding
ancient knowledge of the arcane curing powers
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of herbs as well as early experimentation
with different chemical combinations for such
purposes as mummification led to today's
biological technology. Innovative pioneers
such as Aristotle, Galen, Hippocrates, and
Vesalius challenged the limits of knowledge
and single-mindedly pursued their work, often
in the face of blind superstition. In superb,
lyrical prose Serafini recreates the ideas
and theories of these revolutionaries from
ancient times through today, against the
backdrop of the dogma and prejudices of their
time. He explores the inspired revelations
that gave birth to such discoveries as the
controversial theory of evolution, the humble
origins of genetics, the fantastic
predictions of quantum mechanics, and the
infinite promise of computer technology. Even
today the biological sciences are undergoing
rapid and kaleidoscopic changes. Every new
insight gives rise to a myriad of new ethical
questions and responsibilities. The Epic
History of Biology confronts these issues
head on and predicts the wondrous new
directions biology will follow.

Death Comes For The Archbishop
Examines how public health organizations are
working to protect people, especially those
who live in poverty, from malaria. Discusses
research, treatment and public health
measures.
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The Popol Vuh
The Cambridge History of Medicine surveys the
rise of medicine in the West from classical
times to the present. Covering both the
social and scientific history of medicine,
this 2006 volume traces the chronology of key
developments and events, engaging with the
issues, discoveries, and controversies that
have characterized medical progress.

A Registry of My Passage upon the Earth
With over 50,000 distinct species in subSaharan Africa alone, the African continent
is endowed with an enormous wealth of plant
resources. While more than 25 percent of
known species have been used for several
centuries in traditional African medicine for
the prevention and treatment of diseases,
Africa remains a minor player in the global
natural products market largely due to lack
of practical information. This updated and
expanded second edition of the Handbook of
African Medicinal Plants provides a
comprehensive review of more than 2,000
species of plants employed in indigenous
African medicine, with full-color photographs
and references from over 1,100 publications.
The first part of the book contains a catalog
of the plants used as ingredients for the
preparation of traditional remedies,
including their medicinal uses and the parts
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of the plant used. This is followed by a
pharmacognostical profile of 170 of the major
herbs, with a brief description of the
diagnostic features of the leaves, flowers,
and fruits and monographs with botanical
names, common names, synonyms, African names,
habitat and distribution, ethnomedicinal
uses, chemical constituents, and reported
pharmacological activity. The second part of
the book provides an introduction to African
traditional medicine, outlining African
cosmology and beliefs as they relate to
healing and the use of herbs, health foods,
and medicinal plants. This book presents
scientific documentation of the correlation
between the observed folk use and
demonstrable biological activity, as well as
the characterized constituents of the plants.

Malarial Subjects
Tropical forests are an undervalued asset in
meeting the greatest global challenges of our
time—averting climate change and promoting
development. Despite their importance,
tropical forests and their ecosystems are
being destroyed at a high and even increasing
rate in most forest-rich countries. The good
news is that the science, economics, and
politics are aligned to support a major
international effort over the next five years
to reverse tropical deforestation. Why
Forests? Why Now? synthesizes the latest
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evidence on the importance of tropical
forests in a way that is accessible to anyone
interested in climate change and development
and to readers already familiar with the
problem of deforestation. It makes the case
to decisionmakers in rich countries that
rewarding developing countries for protecting
their forests is urgent, affordable, and
achievable.

Seeds of Change
"Nine tales of human endurance,
accomplishment, and epiphany told with style
and brio" (Kirkus) from the bestselling,
award-winning author of The Winter Soldier
and The Piano Tuner. On a fateful flight, a
balloonist makes a discovery that changes her
life forever. A telegraph operator finds an
unexpected companion in the middle of the
Amazon. A doctor is beset by seizures, in
which he is possessed by a second, perhaps
better, version of himself. And in Regency
London, a bare-knuckle fighter prepares to
face his most fearsome opponent, while a
young mother seeks a miraculous cure for her
ailing son. At times funny and irreverent,
always moving and deeply urgent, these
stories -- among them a National Magazine
Award and a Pushcart Prize winner -- cap a
fifteen-year project. From the Nile's depths
to the highest reaches of the atmosphere,
from volcano-racked islands to an asylum on
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the outskirts of Rio de Janeiro, these are
tales of ecstasy, epiphany, and what the New
York Times Magazine called the "struggle for
survival . . . hand to hand, word to word,"
by "one of the finest prose stylists in
American fiction."

Following the Water
In this collection of eleven stories, murder
is committed out of fear, jealously,
cupidity, and also sheer compulsion, while
the settings include an African game park, a
sinister ruined cemetery, an East Anglian
seaside resort, and the gloomy purlieus of
Epping Forest.
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